
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
 
           31st January 2025
         

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of the result of our recent election for a Parent Governor. 
 
Elected: Mr Peter Timson (Unopposed) 
 
If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our governors at a later date, please 
contact myself, Andrew Baker on a2200@taw.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Baker  
Chair of the Governing Body 
 

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mrs K Osborne BA Hons, PGCE. 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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